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Dear Parent/Carer 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 16th October 2015 

On Saturday the 17th October we are holding a Family Fun/Festival day on the school 

field.  There will be football tournaments, a music festival and a variety of stalls.  The 

idea of the day is to have fun and raise money for the Parents Association. 

Students will bring home raffle tickets to sell and we are asking for donations of items 

to sell on the stalls, such as Bottles for the tombola, food items, and any goods in a 

decent condition.  As a reward for this, Friday 16th October will be a NON-UNIFORM 

DAY for all those students who contribute. 

The Parents Association are heavily involved and would appreciate any offers of help.  If 

you would like to offer your support please contact Mrs Carolyn Wilson, Chair of the 

Parents Association on 07538 331358 or by email pa@stmargaretsacademy.com. 

The Fun/Festival day will start at 12:00pm and finish at 6:30pm.  Entry for adults (age 

18 and over) will be 50p.  It is free for all youngsters and age 65 and over. 

Please encourage your son to sell his raffle tickets and come along on the 17th October.  

We would be delighted to see you on what we hope will be a fun packed day. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr R Kingston     Mrs C Roberts 

Deputy Director of Pastoral Care  Marketing & E-Learning Co-ordinator 
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